
 

Council Welcomes New Chair for 2025-
2026 Civic Year 

 

North East Derbyshire District Council are pleased to announce that Councillor 
Lee Hartshorne has been elected the 40th Chair of the Local Authority for the 
Civic year 2025 – 2026. 

Lee is very proud and honoured to be made Chair of North East Derbyshire 
District Council. He first got elected to the District Council in 2019 and 
represents Grassmoor Ward. 

Read More  

 

Bank Holiday Bin update 

https://links-2.govdelivery.com/CL0/https:%2F%2Fwww.ne-derbyshire.gov.uk%2Fnews-and-media%2Flatest-news%2Fcouncil-welcomes-new-chair-for-2025-2026-civic-year/1/01010196f73872cf-aec18c34-ba7d-4df0-b6f1-452d4361a6ff-000000/tR3IEEtjcP0PgHkEaSH9jtBtFteV-mSssTMOqsoWopo=406


 

  

There will be no bin collection this Bank Holiday 
Monday!  
 
Week commencing May 26: No collection on 
Monday: Collections one day later due to Bank 
Holiday. 

Find out more  

 

VE Day 80 Commemorations 
  

  

 

On Thursday 8 May we held a ceremony to mark the 80th Anniversary of 
Victory in Europe Day with a flag raising event and two minutes silence to pay 
our respects to those who gave their lives so we could have ours in the second 
world war. 

Dignitaries, Cllr's and staff attended the ceremony to pay their respects to 
those fallen in warrs and photographs from this day in 1945 were on display in 
our reception to visitors and staff alike along with the Tommy silhouette. 

 

Have your say on the A61 Consultation 

https://links-2.govdelivery.com/CL0/https:%2F%2Fwww.ne-derbyshire.gov.uk%2Fnews-and-media%2Flatest-news%2Feaster-bin-collection-update/1/01010196f73872cf-aec18c34-ba7d-4df0-b6f1-452d4361a6ff-000000/y__vQQG2xhUKtsrMFA7cTD7MVBXJgH5KCOyPQQkkvJU=406


There will be proposed junction improvements 
for the A61 and Mill Lane/Nottingham Drive in 
Wingerworth. 

Details of the proposal to improve the junctions 
of the A61 and Mill Lane/Nottingham Drive will 
be available to view in North East Derbyshire 
District Council offices on Thursday 5th June 
between 1pm and 7pm. 

Read More  

 

Ensuring Safe and Enjoyable Visits to 
Petting Zoos: Essential Guidance for 
Visitors 

North East Derbyshire District and Bolsover 
Councils are committed to promoting safe and 
enjoyable experiences for all visitors to petting 
zoos and animal attractions. 

Visiting petting farms and zoos is a wonderful 
experience for children — but it’s important to 

stay safe around animals. Some animals may carry harmful germs like E. coli 
O157, Salmonella, or Cryptosporidium, which can cause serious illness, 
especially in young children. 

Read More  

 

Embracing our place - keeping North 
East Derbyshire a place of pride 

https://links-2.govdelivery.com/CL0/https:%2F%2Fwww.ne-derbyshire.gov.uk%2Fnews-and-media%2Flatest-news%2Fa61-consultation/1/01010196f73872cf-aec18c34-ba7d-4df0-b6f1-452d4361a6ff-000000/JJLUorJQx7GFYElBPzIQ6exKnbhtz09Ue1XeNVOEycI=406
https://links-2.govdelivery.com/CL0/https:%2F%2Fwww.ne-derbyshire.gov.uk%2Fnews-and-media%2Flatest-news%2Fensuring-safe-and-enjoyable-visits-to-petting-zoos-essential-guidance-for-visitors/1/01010196f73872cf-aec18c34-ba7d-4df0-b6f1-452d4361a6ff-000000/XwupI0naFD2t16Dyyj_UpajbQKYToMVn-0DpxC2BF0A=406


We are committed to ensuring that our district 
remains clean, tidy, and a place that residents 
can be proud of. Our Streetscene and 
Community Safety departments along with 
Rykneld Homes Ltd have been working tirelessly 
to maintain the beauty and cleanliness of our 
towns and villages, clearing litter, fly tipping and 
ensuring pathways are well kept for access. 

North East Derbyshire District Council takes 
great pride in maintaining the cleanliness and 
beauty of our district. Together, we can make 
North East Derbyshire a cleaner, greener, and 
more beautiful place to live. 

Read More  

 

Performance Report Quarter Four 2025 
  

https://links-2.govdelivery.com/CL0/https:%2F%2Fwww.ne-derbyshire.gov.uk%2Fnews-and-media%2Flatest-news%2Fembracing-our-place-keeping-north-east-derbyshire-a-place-of-pride/1/01010196f73872cf-aec18c34-ba7d-4df0-b6f1-452d4361a6ff-000000/x1oV97UemS2Mu1WwvCFf4cgBKVIzLzc-9S30fLeMzVU=406


 

Below you will find detailed information about our performance over the last 
quarter and key achievements we have met across all our service areas. It's a 
fantastic way for us to be transparent with you and for us to show the hard work 
and commitment that goes on behind the scenes! 

Read More  

 

NEDDC Leisure - Young Person Sport & 
Physical Activity Consultation 2025 

https://links-2.govdelivery.com/CL0/https:%2F%2Fwww.ne-derbyshire.gov.uk%2Fabout-the-council%2Fbudgets-and-spending%2Fperformance-report-quarter-four-2025/1/01010196f73872cf-aec18c34-ba7d-4df0-b6f1-452d4361a6ff-000000/nvaVaNxTEZZdUOgR0a9LV5UgNQ7DUqwOJYGG2r_qNP4=406


 

  

Year 7-13! Your voice is important! Help shape 
the community around you by taking our survey 
on sport & physical activity.  

  

The survey runs 5th May - 30th May. 

Have your say  

 

Vacancies 

 

We've got a number of exciting vacancies here at North East Derbyshire 
District Council: 

• Casual Sports Assistant 

• Part Time Catering Assistant 

• Casual Land Charges Officer 

• Casual Leisure Attendant 

• Full Time Leisure Attendant 

https://links-2.govdelivery.com/CL0/https:%2F%2Fonline1.snapsurveys.com%2FInterview%2F9b621ef4-578e-4684-829b-df7bb1d9d171/1/01010196f73872cf-aec18c34-ba7d-4df0-b6f1-452d4361a6ff-000000/5XDdc6QEdXgR7US2wcQHvj2WqZdNbfPjpNcUsHQGCio=406


• Casual Gym Instructor 

• Swimming Instructor 

• Heavy Light Goods Vehicle Mechanic 

Click below to find out more & apply today! 

Read More  

    

         

North East Derbyshire District Council, 
2013 Mill Lane, Wingerworth, Chesterfield, Derbyshire, 

S42 6NG. 
 

 

https://links-2.govdelivery.com/CL0/https:%2F%2Fjobs.derbyshire.gov.uk%2Fnortheastderbyshire%2FSearchResults.aspx/1/01010196f73872cf-aec18c34-ba7d-4df0-b6f1-452d4361a6ff-000000/ZjZgGVP9OAms8MPzuHaYO8HDY6bvoEHetDCbUexzTpI=406

